
ANHE Fellowship Cohort 3

ANHE is excited to announce the
third cohort of the Fellowship
Program running from October 1st,
2023 - September 30th, 2024.

An opportunity to partner with an organization on a project that will
address environmental health challenges in their community
Mentorship from a senior nurse to support each fellow in their efforts
Access to a network of nurses committed to advancing health equity
for their communities
Peer-to-peer learning and new relationships with 17 amazing nursing
fellows through monthly webinars and two convening events
A stipend of $1,000 to support your project work

The Fellowship program trains nurses to work with communities to tackle
environmental health issues at the intersection of climate and health
equity. Fellows are provided support and guidance throughout the
program so that nurses with all levels of experience can learn and find
value from participation. 
 
The third cohort of nurse fellows will join a growing nationwide network of
nurse leaders who work in partnership with communities to enhance
mitigation of and adaptation to climate change and related environmental
health challenges. The benefits of participating in the program include: 

Learn more about the program here and apply here. 

Please contact jeremiah@envirn.org for any questions. 

Applications open until August 25th. 

https://fellowship.envirn.org/
https://forms.gle/7b9ExDrnqDChCWgU6

